
CITY OF VAUGHAN 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF JANUARY 28, 2020 
 
Item 26, Report No. 1, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on January 28, 2020. 
 
 

 
26. NEW BUSINESS – PARKED VEHICLES BLOCKING SNOW REMOVAL 

EFFORTS 

The Committee of the Whole recommends that staff report back on 
how to address parked vehicles blocking snow removal efforts and 
that the report be brought forward before the end of the snow 
season. 

The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by 
Regional Councillor Rosati. 

  


